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I had a great time at Grad Ball this Saturday, hope those of you who attended had fun 

too! 
 

Report of the AUS VP Academic – March 23, 2015 
 
Arts Valedictorian Selection & Teaching Awards 
The Selection Committee met on Thursday March 17th and has shortlisted 
candidates and will be conducting interviews this Tuesday, March 22nd. The 
Selection Committee has chosen the Teaching Awards winners, and I am currently 
working on the event details for the Teaching Awards Reception on April 5th.	
 
Curriculum Committee 
Meeting Monday March 21st. Will report orally on findings. 
 
HSSLAC 
The Humanities & Social Sciences Library Advisory Committee met on Monday 14th, 
I could not attend due to having a seminar at the same time, I expect Senator Sobat to 
report on findings. 
 
Art Student Employment Fund 
Will be in contact with the fund recipients to see how to promote the new openings. 
Expect some additional information on the AUS website and listserv for some 
exciting summer opportunities! 
 
Misc 

• Transitioning meetings to come: OASIS, Associate Dean of Graduate Studies 
and Research, AUS Publishing 

• Some questions related to profs bending some rules with regards to syllabi 
(adding midterms, assigning work during reading week) have come up. Will 
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be working with Associate Dean of Student Affairs to try to institutionalize an 
easier process for students to voice complaints. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gabriel Gilling 
 
 


